
 

 

 

 

Share Buyback Program – Updated Information [13.12.2023] 

  

ALPHA SERVICES AND HOLDINGS S.A. (the “Company” or the “Issuer”), following its 

announcement dated 9.11.2023 regarding the commencement of the Share Buyback 

Program, which has been approved by the resolution of the General Meeting of Shareholders 

and of the Board of Directors of the Company (the “Share Buyback Program” or the 

“Program”), announces to the investing public its decision to assign the execution of the 

Share Buyback Program to the Goldman Sachs Bank Europe SE (“Goldman Sachs” or the 

“Lead Manager”), pursuant to article 4 par. 2(b) of the Commission Delegated Regulation 

(EU) 2016/1052. Goldman Sachs will act as the Lead Manager of the Program, making its 

trading decisions concerning the purchases of the Company’s shares under the Program 

independently of the Company. 

  

This announcement is issued in accordance with the Athens Exchange Regulation, the 

Regulation (EU) No 596/2014 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 16 April 2014 

and the Commission Delegated Regulation (EU) 2016/1052 of 8 March 2016. 

 
  


